
Submitter: Larry Scruggs 

On Behalf Of: Universal health care 

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB704 

We are all human beings and each of us is responsible for the health and well being 

of us all. One way we can help is to make health care available to all of us. Especially 

preventative care to identify problems before they become major issues. Thank you 

for the opportunity to present to the committee 

 

Larry Scruggs  


